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Your word is a lamp to guide me and a 
light for my path. Psalm 119:105 

Thursday 26th September 2024 

Harvest Festival 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
We will be celebrating our Harvest Festival this year with a RAINBOW HARVEST on Friday 4th October. 
 
As part of the rainbow theme, we would like each year group to bring in food or packages of a certain 
shade/colour. Please send your child in with the correct coloured item (see list below) between Monday 
30th September and Thursday 3rd October. 
 
Nursery and Reception  Red 
Year 1    Orange 
Year 2    Yellow 
Year 3    Green 
Year 4    Blue/light blue 
Year 5    Indigo/dark blue 
Year 6    Violet/Purple 
 
Your child should take their item(s) to their classroom where members of our Pupil Leadership team and 
Leading Lights will organise it ready for our service in school on Friday morning. 
Items that would be warmly welcomed such as; noodles, tinned meat & fish, Pasta Sauce along with 
other non-perishable food items. Personal items and toiletries such as shower gels; shampoo; baby 
wipes, washing up liquid etc (no toilet rolls and no nappies please) would also be gratefully received. 
 
We will be donating all foods and goods received to Hive Hope Food Bank. If you are also able to donate 
any carrier bags/Bags for Life these would also be warmly received. 
 
 
We thank you in advance for your kind donations. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr M Dockrell 
Deputy Head Teacher/RE & Worship Lead 


